UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting May 13, 1974, 4:00 p.m. Conference Room

## MINUTES

Present: Dean Hart; Associate Dean Desiderio; Professors

Daniels, Ellis, Goldberg, MacPherson, Muir, Parnall, Reynoso, Romero, Simson, Teitelbaum,

Walden, Walker; Librarian Coleman

The meeting was called to order by Dean Hart and attention was given to the following:

- 1. Minutes of the meetings of April 30th and May 6th were approved.
- 2. The faculty approved the attached tentative list of graduates for the May, 1974 graduating class.
- 3. There was discussion regarding Ms. June Wooliver as a visitor and of other persons for faculty and staff positions.
- 4. Dean Hart announced the approval of a grant of \$50,000.00 toward construction of a building for the Indian Law Center.
- 5. Professor Walker announced that at the last general faculty meeting it was moved that full-time academic contracts be term appointments of three years. Discussion regarding tenure and faculty contracts followed.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp Secretary